
21 st January 2012 

Attention 
Director 
IPART 
PO BoxQ290 
QVB Post Office 
NSW1230 
FAX:0292902061 

 

Further to my letter to you on the 16'h January 2012 I have just heard on the Radio this 
morning that Kempsey Shire Council has made a decision to donate $100 000 to the Slim 
Dusty Centre here in Kempsey even after the General had recently advised that they did 
not have enough funds to carry out their projects. 

It was also stated on the Radio this morning by the Ex Mayor John Bowel that the Council 
now will find it hard to find the money to pay the newly appointed Sustainable Officer. 

This is the most unbelievable chain of events by Council as there appears to be a 
complete failure to understand the Financial Situation that the Council is in and as I said in 
my previous letter they just keep wasting money and should be sacked. 

The appointment of an Administrator is more urgent than ever. 

Regards 
Don Henry 




